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SPRING TERM 1 – IMPORTANT DATES 
Sunday 4th February 

School Mass at Christ the King Church 

At 11.00am 
 

Friday 9th February 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 
 

Monday 19th February 

School opens for the Second Half of Spring Term 

 

 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 08/01/18 

 

Reception Class             97.33%  

Year 1                97.41%  

Year 2                98.28% 

Year 3      88.33% 

Year 4                99.33% 

Year 5      93.67% 

Year 6      85.17% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4 for the best 

attendance! 

 

UNIFORM 

 

Our school uniform is an important expression of our pride in 

ourselves as a school and we expect all students to be in 

correct uniform.  

 

Shoes  Low heeled and soft soled. No trainers or 

boots  

Tie   The school tie must be worn  

Trousers  Plain grey, no extremes of length or width, 

cotton or cord not permitted, straight leg, 

not stretch fabric  

Skirt/Tunic  Plain, grey  

Shirt  Plain white, no fashion/sports shirts, no 

monograms or emblems, not fitted  

Cardigan  Red School cardigan  

Sweatshirt  Red School sweatshirt  

Socks  Dark coloured (trousers) White 

(dress/skirt)   

Tights   Dark coloured  

Jewellery  A wristwatch, a chain and simple cross or 

religious medal, rings should not be worn.  

One pair of small, plain ear studs  

Make-up  No make-up should be worn, this includes nail 

varnish 

 

PE KITS 

P.E. is a national requirement for children and all children 

need to have their P.E. kits in school on the days that they do 

P.E. P.E. kits can be kept in school for the whole half term. 

 

P.E. kits consist of a white T shirt and navy shorts for indoor 

activities. For outdoor activities, the children need to wear a 

white T shirt, tracksuit bottoms and top, and a pair of 

trainers. 
 

Please ensure that your child has all items of their 

uniform in school. Staff will be sending out notification 

letters if items of uniform are missing. 

 

 

 EARLY BIRD WEEK! 

 

 

 

Monday 29th January – Friday 2nd February 

2018 

We are running this to promote good punctuality! 

We recognise that the majority of your children do 

arrive on time for school every single day, that is 

fantastic and we want to celebrate and 

acknowledge that!  

 

During this week, for every day that your child 

arrives on time they will get a sticker. Any child 

with 5 stickers will go into a prize draw for a £10 

voucher. The class with the best punctuality for 

that week will also win a prize!  

 

Make sure you are in school on time, it makes a big 

difference to your learning!  

 

Did you know.....  

5 minutes late every day = 3.5 school days missed 

per academic year 

10 minutes late every day = 7 school days missed 

per academic year 

20 minutes late every day = 14 school days missed 

per academic year 
 

 

Kingswood Residential Trip Year 6 

 

Polite Reminder!  The third payment of £60.00 

is due by Wednesday 31st January. 

Thank you 
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